
Fall Soybean Moisture Program 
Effective Sept 9, 2024 

Effective 9/9/2024, Agtegra is offering NO DRYING CHARGES on 
any new deliveries of soybeans up to 15.0% moisture. Shrink will 
still be assessed on the normal schedule for bushels greater 
than 13.0% moisture. 

This moisture program is being offered first come, first served 
on a location-by-location basis and may be discontinued at any 
time. 

Please refer to your local Agtegra representative with any 
further questions. We appreciate your business and look 
forward to a great harvest! 

**The Fall Soybean Moisture Program is subject to elevator space and may be 
discontinued at any time. September 9, 2024.** 


